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INLAND REVENUE BOARD 
 
 

FACILITY TO PAY SCHEDULAR TAX DEDUCTION (STD)  
ONLINE VIA FINANCIAL PROCESS EXCHANGE (FPX) FOR  

e-DATA PCB & e-PCB SYSTEMS 
 
 
Members are informed that the Inland Revenue Board (IRB) has improved the online 
payment facility of the STD through the FPX for e-Data PCB and e-PCB systems on the 
IRB’s website at www.hasil.gov.my. 
 
Prior to this improvement, the online payment facility of the STD through FPX is only 
applicable for e-PCB system while the users of the e-Data PCB system are still paying using 
the cheque instrument at the STD counters (Electronic Media), Level 1 (Left), Block 8A, KL 
Collection Branch. 
 
The e-Data PCB system is prepared to facilitate employers who have computerised payroll 
system to check the format and upload the CP39/CP38 text file and make the payment 
online via FPX. 
 
The e-PCB system is provided as a free facility to employers who do not have a 
computerised payroll system to calculate and check the STD. The system helps employers 
to keep the information of their employees, submit the STD payment data and pay online via 
FPX. By using this system, it could save time for employers to calculate the STD on a 
monthly basis and ensure that the STD is calculated correctly and accurately. 
 
Should you have any enquiries on the above matter, please contact the IRB’s Customer 
Service Centre at 1-300-88-3010. 
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